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Hello,

Please forward my comments to the Haines Borough Assembly for their review before
tomorrow's assembly meeting. Thank you in advance.

I am writing to urge the assembly to hold off voting on a resolution approving Phase 3 of the
Lutak Dock until the community has a chance to better understand what this phase entails.

In a recent Ports & Harbors Committee meeting, Assembly Member Thomas stated that the
more information about Phase 3 of this project released for the community's review, the better.
I wholeheartedly agree. The Haines community has not yet been given this information. I am
asking you to please not approve this phase of the project without the ample opportunity for
public review and public comment.

I have lived and worked in Haines year round for 12 years and am grateful every single day
for the wide array of opinions and beliefs folks here have about what is best for our
community. | believe this diversity strengthens us and makes the Chilkat VValley a much better
place to live.

Please hold off on approving this resolution until community members have had the chance to
participate in the public process.

Thank you, and thank you for your service on the Haines Borough Assembly.

Sincerely,
Janine Allen
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